
 

We have enjoyed seeing some of you back at The Center since 
in-person programming returned in August.  We want to share some of 
the changes with those of you who have not been back.  If you have not 
seen it for yourself, give us a call to sign up for a program or to arrange 

a visit!  (Sign-up is required. Drop-ins not permitted.) 

Welcome Back to The Center! 



 

While we were closed, we were busy renovating, reorganizing and redecorating. 
Thanks to a state energy grant, the building has an all new HVAC system to keep it 

cool in the summer along with new windows. We also have a new roof, siding, 
lighting, furnishings and more. We are thankful to have had many helping hands in 

the process, who have helped make it all possible with over 100 hours of work. 
Thank you, volunteers, we could not have done it without you!  We urge all our 

participants, volunteers, and supporters to come see it for themselves! 

517 Jefferson Street 

East Greenville, PA 18041 

The Center: 215.679.6550 

Main Office: 215.679.4112 

September 2021 


